
 

AGM Summary & Call to Action for Volunteers 

Thank you to everyone for coming along to the AGM on Monday – not only an essential procedural 

event, but also a nice chance to socialise. Thanks again to Tony for hosting. 

On behalf of the club and committee, I would like to express huge gratitude to Ruth as she steps 

down from her position as Chair. She has done a terrific job in this role over the last 18 months, 

supporting our growing club and providing a positive driving force through some challenging times. 

Not to mention the most energetic ringing of a cowbell ever witnessed! 

Massive thanks also to Sara and Tony for their time and effort in serving as committee members – 

both have stepped down from the committee this year. 

I am pleased to announce your club committee for 2022/23: 

• Membership Secretary – Alice Inglis 

• Secretary – Anna Bonner 

• Treasurer (Vice Chair) – Graham Finlay 

• Chair – Gemma Wardle 

• General Committee Members – Chris Lees, Ruth Hancock, Kay Kelly and Nige Haresign 

It is lovely to welcome Graham to the committee; he is sure to be a great asset. I would like to thank 

everyone else listed above, all of whom served on last year’s committee and are coming back for 

more. Without these volunteers, there would be no HARC! 

Once decided, the specific roles to be held by each committee member (Head Coach, Welfare etc) 

will be communicated to club members. We also need to fill the following ‘Volunteer Roles’ which 

can be held by any club member (committee or non-committee):  

• Buddy Coordinator 

• Grants & Funding Officer 

• Kit Coordinator 

• Mental Health Champion 

• Parkrun Liaison 

• Route Planner 

• Social & Fundraising Events Coordinator 

We have a list of those who have already volunteered, but if you missed the chance before the AGM, 

it’s not too late! For further details of what each role involves, please check the Role Outlines 

document and/or contact the current role-holder for a chat. If you can contribute, either in one of 

the roles or more generally on an ad-hoc basis, please email Anna (secretary@harc.uk) by Monday 

21st March with details of how you’d like to help. 

Thank you, once again, for your continued support! 

Gemma 


